
BIRTHDAYS - Wishing a Happy Birthday to all the 
students that have birthdays in the summer. 
9th July  -  Marc 

       13th July  -  Julian & Miss Jo 
       15th July  -  Shyrroc 
       27th July  -  Adam 
       04th August  -  Marius, Mykala  & Raquel 
       06th August  -  Siji 
       19th August  -  Kenrick 
       29th August  -  Jessica 
        
 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  -  On our last day of school 
(23rd June), we will have a closing ceremony and give 
out student awards. Please use the regular joint 
worship link.  
 
Please note that Honour Roll and Principal’s List 
Awards will not be given out this year due to the 
challenge with online learning and 
assessments.   
 
School will be dismissed at NOON on this day.   
 
 
SCHEDULE FOR PICK UP/DROP OFF  -  Desk and locker 

contents pick up and textbook/ graduation gown drop 
off days will be as follows.  For parents with children in 
multiple classes, pick up/drop off can be done on one 
day.  Any Gr. 1-2 parents that are unable to come on 
Wednesday 23rd June, please come during one of the 
other pick up/drop off times. 
 
*JK/Gr. 8 graduation gowns, caps, and stoles must be     
  returned. 
 
Wednesday 23rd June, 12:30  -  15:00:  Grades 1-2  -  
please use the playground entrance 
 
Monday 28th June, 12:00  -  18:00:  Grades 3-8 
     Grade 3 & 4  -  please use the main  entrance 
     Grade 5 & 6  -  please use the playground entrance 
     Grade 7 &8  -  please use the gym entrance 
 
Tuesday 29th June, 15:30  -  18:00 - for those that are 
unable to come on Wednesday 23rd or Monday 28th 
(please use the main entrance) 
 
UNIFORM PURCHASE DAY  -  Please check your emails 
regularly during the summer as we will announce the 
date in August that you can come to purchase new 
uniform polos. 

 

June 22:  Class Day 
          23:  Last Day of School / Closing Ceremony and Awards 
          23:  NOON DISMISSAL 
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NEW CHILDREN’S BOOKS  -  Patricia Ferreira Lopez,  
grade 1 teacher at College Park Elementary School in 
Oshawa, has recently written a children’s book called 
My Crowning Glory.  This whimsical, colourful book 
written in rhyme is a celebration of eyebrows that join!  
It tells a story about what beauty is and ‘should’ look 
like. By reading, children can reclaim the beauty of 
childhood and be reminded that they are fearfully and 
wonderfully made! 
 
If you want to know more about the book, you can 
find information at mycrowningglorybook.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
One of our own student’s mother, Mrs. Claudia 
Hamilton, has also recently written a book, Curl 
Warrior: Caleina’s Silk Scarf.  
 
“Caleina is a Curl Warrior! However, she soon 
discovers that there is something even more special 
about her beautifully curly hair and her silk scarf.  What 
will she learn?  What will she find out?  Read this story 
which highlights the importance of accepting and 
looking after the qualities God has given us .” 
 
Here is the link to the book: Curl Warrior: Caleina's Silk 
Scarf: Hamilton, Claudia M.: 9798580100302: Books - 
Amazon.ca  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TUITION PAYMENTS  -  For those paying their tuition on a 
12 month plan, please continue to make your tuition pay-
ments on time in July and August.  Payments can be made 
as follows: 
 
Credit Cards  -  pay online at our website. Scroll to the bot-
tom of the Tuition Fees page and you will see the link to 
pay the tuition. (No student number is needed.)   
 
Debit Cards  -  For those unable to use a credit card, it is 
possible to ‘Send an Interac e-transfer’ from your bank’s 
web page to the school’s bank account. Please contact 
our Treasurer, Barb, by email at kozybee@gmail.com to 
set this up. 
 
Please note, for those who are set up to have their pay-
ments taken from their credit card in the office, the secre-
tary will continue to do this for the time being. 
 
EMAILS  -  Please remember to check your emails regular-
ly for new information from the Principal, teachers and 
office! 
 
 
 
 
 
A MESSAGE FROM THE STAFF  & PRINCIPAL  -  It is hard to 
believe the end of the school year has arrived!  Ten months 
have passed very quickly! The year’s end brings with it a 
tremendous sense of accomplishment, including the 
amount of learning that has taken place during the year. 
Throughout all these activities, our students have devel-
oped in character and have increased their understanding 
of what it means to do SMALL things with GREAT love .  
Thank you for all your support!  Have a safe summer and see 
you all in September! 
 
A MESSAGE FROM MRS. BRYCE (piano teacher)  - I wish 
to thank all the pupils, staff, parents and school board 
members at Grandview Adventist Academy for all the best 
wishes and support that I have received during this past 
year.  I look forward to working with the students again in 
September.  
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